

NORTH YORK COIN CLUB

FOUNDED 1940

MONTHLY MEETINGS 4TH TUESDAY 8 P.M. NORTH YORK MEMORIAL COMMUNITY HALL 5090 YONGE STREET, WILLOWDALE, ONTARIO

MAIL ADDRESS - P.O. BOX 294, WILLOWDALE, ONTARIO

MEMBER:

CANADIAN NUMISMATIC ASSOCIATION
AMERICAN NUMISMATIC ASSOCIATION
ONTARIO NUMISMATIC ASSOCIATION

Vol. V, No. 11

NOVEMBER

Whole No. 56

LAST MEETING:

Our guest speaker for last meeting was the well known Canadian numismatist Mr. Vincent G. Green. As everyone knows Mr. Green is very well versed on numismatics, and reminiscing on some of his former experiences as a collector, he had the full attention of the club for almost an hour. Within his talk, he mentioned his acquisition of a 1921 Canadian Half Dollar and told the club how he got started in numismatics.

I would like to extend the club's thanks for a very enjoyable even-

ing. Please come again soon!

The 1965 Executive was drawn up by the nominating committee and put before the club. There were no further nominations from the floor; therefore, the new executive for 1965 is as follows:

The new officers will take office at the November meeting.

Applications for membership have been recieved from the following:

Mrs. Florance M. Cobden; 4 Elmgrove Ave., Oak Ridges, Ont. Mr. R. Strong; 56 Wentworth Ave., Willowdale, Ont. Mr. Bruce Lawton; 33 Stanwell Drive, Scarborough, Ont.

Applications for membership have been approved for the following:

#184 Mr. William James Grant of Preston Ontario.

NEXT MEETING:

The next meeting of the N.Y.C.C. will be held as usual at the North York Community Hall, 5090 Yonge St., Willowdale, Ont. Doors open at 7:30 p.m., meeting starts at 8:00 p.m.

The date of this month's meeting is Tuesday, November 24, 1964 and for this occasion our guest speaker is Dr. Henry Fenigstein, who is a prominent coin and stamp collector of both Israel and Canada. During the war Dr. Fenigstein served as the assistant director to the Warsaw Hospital and at this time assembled a unique collection of 'Unofficial currency of the Warsaw Ghetto'.

Dr. Fenigstein should have a very interesting talk. Be sure to come!

The usual floor auction and draw for a 1964 Proof-Like Mint Set will be held at the conclusion of the meeting.

COMING EVENTS:

Our Christmas Party and December meeting will be held Tuesday Dec. 15 /64. That's the THIRD TUESDAY. There will be more on this in the next bulletin.

EDITOR: Roger A. Fox

56.2

01.1

SHEE T